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Copy making service will not be available from February
11 until February 25, 2020
      2020/02/10  

   

Our services are scheduled to resume on February 26, 2020 at a new location, with renewed
equipment, and offering higher quality.
 

Page 1 of 3



Copy making service will not be available from February 11 until February 25, 2020
Published on Országos Széchényi Könyvtár (http://193.6.201.226)

[1]

Dear Customers,

Please, be informed that, due to technical reasons, no paper-based or digital copy making orders can
be submitted, and the afore-mentioned services will temporarily not be available from February 11
until February 25, 2020.
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Meanwhile, orders already submitted will be processed, and our local copy making services will also
run smoothly.

Our services are scheduled to resume on February 26, 2020 at a new location, with renewed
equipment, and offering higher-quality access to printed cultural heritage.

Thank you for your understanding on behalf of the Digitizing Department of National Széchényi
Library.
2020/02/10 - 09:23 
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